GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER
URBAN AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT
WEST JAINTIA HILLS DISTRICT, JOWAI :: MEGHALAYA ‘
' eeurbanaffairsjowai@gmail.com

NO.EE/UA/J/E-11/2005/338, Dtacd, Jowai the 28" July,2025.

To,
The National Informatics Centre (NIC)
Shillong.

Subject:- Notification Relating to FAAs,PIOs and APIOs.
Reference - Letter NO GEN/APRTI.86/P1.1V/2024/383,dtd.21.07.2025.

Sir/ Madam,
With reference to the letter and the subject cited above. I am to forward herewith

the name of Public Information Officer of this office below:-

566 3070 209 S/ MEG SUs

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER, URBAN AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT, JAINTIA HILLS, JOWAI -793150

~SL - -
" Name of Public Information Officer
No.
: 1 © Shri.R. Kurbah, Assistant Engincer
. i/c Exccutive Engineer, Urban Affairs, Jowai
This is for your kind information and necessary action.
Yours faithfully
(Shri.R.Kurbah)
i/c Executive Engineer
Urban Affairs
Jaintia Hills District, Jowai.
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